
May 28, 2024 
 

Lower Tule water operations update for May 28 ,2024: 

 

The Bureau of Reclamation extended the unlimited uncontrolled season to the end 
of the month May 31, 2024. Growers may keep there recharge going until that date. 
summer allocation will still start on June 1st. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resource Superintendent 

General Manager 
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